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Informational Public Meeting for Snow 
Plowing on Pinehurst between Snelling 

and Mount Curve 
 

Dear Community Member,  

The Highland District Council's Transportation Committee will host an informational meeting to 
discuss snow plowing on Pinehurst Ave between Snelling and Mount Curve, during its 
committee meeting on Tuesday, February 11th at 6:30 PM at Hillcrest Recreation Center.  

In an effort to improve service to the residents of Pinehurst Ave Public Works is considering 
some changes to the City’s Snow Plow Plan. They are looking at changing Pinehurst from 
Snelling to Mount Curve to a Night Plow Route when a Snow Emergency is called.  

What is a night plow route?  

 Night Plow Routes are marked with signs that say "NIGHT PLOW ROUTE" or 
"NIGHT PLOW ROUTE THIS SIDE OF STREET." 

 Parking is banned on Night Plow Routes until the street is plowed full-width.   
 Vehicles which are not moved from Night Plow Routes by 9 p.m. on the day of 

the declared snow emergency will be ticketed and towed. 

We would like to receive your input and comment on these changes. 

A representative from Public Works will be at the meeting to answer residents' questions.  
 
If you have questions you would like to submit ahead of time, or if you are not able to attend 
the meeting in person, but would like more information or to comment on the project, contact 
Doug Drusch at doug.drusch@ci.stpaul.mn.us.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kathy Carruth 
Executive Director 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Public Meeting of the 
Transportation Committee 

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 
6:30 PM 

Hillcrest Recreation Center 
1978 Ford Parkway 
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